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We at the Right to Life of Northwest Indiana have many things to be grateful for this holiday
season. As we enter 2025, our pro-life community has many reasons to be excited.

Firstly, and most recently, our great state of Indiana has spoken in support of life by electing pro-
life Republican Mike Braun over his abortion advocate challenger. His opponent wanted the
governor’s race to be Indiana’s referendum on abortion. Our state responded by choosing life.

Secondly, as you know, we have taken a leap of faith and hired a husband-and-wife team for our
Executive Directors, Kristine and Paul Coronado. Their experience working for non-profits and
with community and faith-based groups provides us with the leadership needed to ensure
RTLNWT’s success in informing and educating our community. We are tremendously fortunate
to have their help!

Right to Life of Northwest Indiana has continued its efforts to keep the pro-life message at the
forefront of the community. 2024 saw our repeated efforts to have pro-life messaging on
billboards in the area. Millions of people are reminded of this particularly important issue.

We would like to express our gratitude to our volunteers, board members, and directors who
dedicated their time to help promote RTLNWI and our message of support for all life. You may
have seen us at the Porter and LaPorte County fairs, the Kiwanis 4th of July parade in LaPorte,
the Valparaiso Popcorn Festival parade and the October Life Chain event held in various
locations. We also want to thank everyone who attended our spring and fall banquets. Your
support and participation are greatly appreciated.

As you know, each state has to determine the fate of the unborn and other vulnerable citizens.
Our state has been traditionally pro-life; however, like in our recent election, pressures to change
are being applied. As we enter 2025, RTLNWI plans to continue promoting all life, from
conception to natural death. Join us in prayer, asking for God’s blessing on our newly merged
group. Pray that we can educate, inspire and spread the truth that every life is an unrepeated
treasure entrusted to us by God.

Please consider remembering us at your end-of-year giving. You can use the
QR code to make an electronic donation, or you can write a check payable
to RTLNWI and mail it to the address at the top of this letter.

Thank you for partnering with RTLNWI as we continue encouraging a
culture of life. We are incredibly grateful to you and many in our
community who have positively responded to our pro-life efforts this year.

The Right to Life Northwest Indiana Team

www.rtlnwi.org
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